
From: MOORE, Louise (NHS KERNOW CCG)  
Sent: 30 January 2020 12:39 
Subject: Review of Community Services - fourth workshop - Saltash 
 
Good afternoon 

Please see the attached letter from Kate Mitchell, giving details of the fourth workshop 
to discuss local community services, which will be held on Wednesday 26 February.   If 
you plan to attend this workshop please confirm attendance to me by 19 February 
2020. 

Also attached are the new South West Clinical Senate community hospital 
recommendations. There will be an opportunity to discuss these at the workshop. 
 
As we’ve mentioned before, we are keeping the groups who undertake the options 
development and evaluation of those separate, so if you have volunteered to be an 
evaluator you do not need to attend the workshop on 26 February. 
 
Louise  
 
Louise Moore   
Patient and Public Involvement Assistant 
NHS Kernow Clinical Commissioning Group 


